
Friday 29th September 2023 
All homework sheets can be found on the school blog via the Fairlands school website  

 
Reminder 
Fir Class have their class assembly Thursday 19th October. More information will be shared with parents soon.  

To confirm, Prime bottles are not to be brought into school or used as water bottles.  

 

Tuesday 10th October is World mental health day. Sign up for after school family yoga via the office.  

 
Resources 
We are in desperate need of as many cardboard boxes as possible for our Tudor house project. Please save any nut free boxes a nd send them into class asap.  

 

Reading 
Please remember to read at home at least three times a week and record in your child’s reading record. Little Wandle texts and colour band books will be changed every Friday.  
 
Principles: 

This month’s value is ‘responsibility. We will be spending time learning about what it means to have a ‘Growth Mindset’ and h ow we can train our brain just like  
our muscles! You can help your child by modelling good mistakes at home and discussing how you have overcome challenges yourself.  should only have water in their water bottle, not juice . Children should not be  
 
Spellings: Pupils will be tested on these words Friday 6th October. New words are in bold 

Apprentice Practitioner Expert 

for where should 

see there would 

with house could 

me they bath 

she today find 

 put poor 

 push wild 

 come behind 

 some mind 

 one kind 

 
Learn its Pupils should choose their challenge and complete the maths questions. If pupils bring their answered questions into school, they can move up the learning ladder!  

Apprentice:  10 – 4 =        10 – 2 =        10 – 7 =          10 – 5 =      10 – 1 = 
Practitioner: 6x2=        7x2=          8x2=          9x2=        10x2= 
Expert:         4x5=        5x5=          11x5=        6x5=        3x5= 
Homework Activity 
In science we have been learning about recycling. Can you discuss how you recycle at home?  
If you would like to send pictures of your child helping with recycling to share as part of our lesson, please email photos to the school office.  
 

Mrs Toll, Mrs Edwards and Mrs Harnett 

 
 
 
 
 



 
  


